Our “

Redeemer’s
Christian School

September 20, 2016
NDHSAA Board Members,

This letter is to notify you that Our Redeemer’s Christian School wishes to appeal
the Executive Board’s decision to not allow a coop dissolution with Berthold Public
Schools. Dissolution and the establishment of a new coop was proposed with the
belief that it would provide greater student participation in football for both school
organizations.

We recognize that the dissolution date had passed, however, we did not require the
additional time to find a new coop. All schools involved in the dissolution request
and new coop establishment believe that it serves the best interest of student
participants and works to secure the football program at all schools involved.

Sincerely,

ol P

Charles Strand, Administrator
Our Redeemer’s Christian School

Our Redeemer’s Christian School is a ministry of Our Redeemer’s Church.
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